
Celebrating Puanga 2017 
We all came together on Saturday 24 June to celebrate 

Puanga as a community. We had been very busy 
preparing Kai to share with our whānau including 

pumpkin soup, feijoa muffins and lemon star muffins. 
The children wove small whetū with wool and feathers 
and drew pictures of their whānau. We shared stories 

of Puanga/Matariki and represented the night sky in the 
reading nook. Thank you to all of you that donated 
food to our local food bank. We combined these 

celebrations with Manu’s 25 years of Early Childhood 
education, Manu opened in April 1992.


